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                                                                                                                                           29 January 2020 
 

 
 
Dear Neighbour  
 
National Grid overhead power line refurbishment – Newcomen Road lane closure and traffic signals 
 
I wrote in October to let you know we’ll return to complete upgrade and maintenance work to the high voltage 
overhead power line.  The line comes into Bedworth Heath, crossing Newcomen Road, Robinson Road and 
Goodyers End Lane on its way to Coventry substation. This work will start near you soon.  
 
I’m writing now with details of a lane and footway closure on Newcomen Road starting very soon until 29 
March 2020. We’ll install two-way traffic signals, signage and pedestrian barriers on Newcomen Road and 
traffic warning signs on Robinson Road. The signals will operate continuously every day until the end of our 
work. We’ll make sure residents can still access their homes, especially those properties between 59 and 69 
on Newcomen Road.  
 
The closure will provide a safe working area to access the pylon for our refurbishment work. The working 
involves lifting platforms over the footway and carriageway and using equipment to install new wire and fittings 
between the pylon spans. The line’s power supply is switched off while we work. 
 
Please see the map on the back of this letter for more information. Do allow extra time for your journey. We’ll 
do our best to keep disruption to a minimum. We’ll clear away the traffic management as soon as the work is 
complete.  
 
I apologise for any disruption our essential work may cause and would like to thank you in advance for your 
patience. Our daily working hours are 7am to 6pm (excluding bank holidays).  
 
Please contact our Community Relations Team on 0800 073 1047 or visit http://www2.nationalgrid.com/uk/in-
your-area/projects/coleshill-bedworth if you have any questions. They’re available daily from 7am to 7pm. 
 
Yours faithfully  
  

 
 
Nathan Oliver-Taylor  
Project Engineer  
National Grid 
 
../… 
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